UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
SCHOOL. OF BUSINESS
LAWRENCE

FRANK T. STOCKTON January S, 1940

DEAN

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Robinson Gymnasium
K. Us
Dear Phog!
Thanks very much for your letter regarding the
Kansas college basketball tournsment. The letter
contains many items which are of interest to a2
member of the Athletic Board.
With best wishes, I am

Cordially yours,
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